
Feedback on Multiethnic Program 

Experiences 

Dear [Program Coordinator's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on my experiences with the 

multiethnic program that I recently participated in. 

Positive Aspects 

• The diversity of participants enriched discussions and enhanced learning. 

• Workshops were well-organized and included a variety of perspectives. 

• I appreciated the inclusivity of cultural elements in all activities. 

Areas for Improvement 

• More time could be allotted for group discussions. 

• Consider providing additional resources for deeper learning. 

• Incorporating more interactive activities would be beneficial. 

Overall, I found the program to be a valuable experience that broadened my understanding of 

different cultures and perspectives. Thank you for your efforts in creating such an impactful 

program. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


